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The fact that we, as humans, are still exploiting animals for money is a disgusting and inhumane 
act, by letting others keep exploiting the puppy farms businesses is not acceptable in an evolved, 
smart society. 
 
You have the power to make a real change in this twisted and bizarre society, everyone elected 
you to make this kind of changes, to let you set an example for future generations. 
 
We the Australian people, ask you to put yourselves in the victim's position and think for a 
second if you would like your family or you to undergo the same treatment those helpless 
animals have to live day after day. For them is living hell and for the puppy farmers is just a 
business, those animals feel and suffer like you and me. 
 
So just for a minute think if you would be ok living in suffering for ever, I know I would not like 
that for me or any sentient being. 
 
So please support Emma Hurst's legislation to outlaw puppy farming, it's just a terrible way of 
making money, we need to change that and so many other industries that are based in suffering 
of others. You can start here and now by helping us be a better country and better humans. 
 
Thank you 
 
Best regards 
 
Rafael 


